
Donaldson Class: Idris, for a fantastic effort in reading. 

McKee Class: Ivy-Renee, for great improvement in her handwriting. 

Agard Class: Joseph, for his lovely ideas in English this week, and working hard on his handwriting 

Nichols Class: Tirunesh-Li, for fantastic effort using her times tables to multiply a 2-digit number by a 1-digit 
number. 

Zephaniah Class: Isabella, for her hard work and focus this week. 

Rowling Class: The whole class, for working so brilliantly  this week with Mrs Visrolia and Mrs Woodhouse 

Walliams Class: Jacob, for his hard work learning about perimeter, in maths this week. 

Brahmachari Class: Tillie G, for working hard in maths, and for remembering what she learned about percent-

ages last term. 

Raúf Class: Esther, for the great effort she has been making in maths this week. 

Executive Headteacher:  Miss R. Sandell              Headteacher: Guy Fairbairn 
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Welcome to our latest Monks Orchard Primary School Newsletter. 
7 January 2022 

Congratulations to our special Certificate Winners this week 

Dates for your diary 
 
w/b 30 Jan: Maths Week 
4 Feb: NSPCC Number Day, wear a number 
11 Feb: Last day of half term 
w/b 14 Feb: Half term break 
21 Feb: Children return to school 

Class % Attend Lates 

Zephaniah 96.30 1 

Brahmachari 94.32 5 

Murphy 94.20 5 

Agard 93.18 3 

Rowling 93.04 2 

Nichols 89.13 3 

Donaldson 85.58 6 

Raúf 84.26 2 

Walliams 76.89 0 

McKee 71.92 5 

Attendance 
For obvious reasons, attendance was low across the 
whole school at the end of last term. 
Even so, some children still managed to achieve 100% 
attendance for the term, and they will receive their cer-
tificates in due course. 
 
Well done Zephaniah Class for the best attendance in 
the week before the holiday, with 96.30%.  

Maths Week w/b 30 January 2022 
This year we are running our Maths Week in con-
junction with the NSPCC Number Day 
On 4 February, we will be asking children to wear 
an article of clothing with a number on it, and 
make a voluntary donation of £2 to support the 
work of the NSPCC. 
More details are in 
the flyer which has 
been sent to you 
separately. 


